
 
Item No. 10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of the Cabinet 



 



The CABINET reports and recommends as follows: - 
 
 
1. Independent Remuneration Panel and Members’ Allowances Scheme 

2024/2025 
 
 That at its meeting to be held on 14 March 2024, Cabinet will give 

consideration to a joint report of the Director of Finance and the Assistant 
Director of Law and Governance (copy attached) presenting the report and 
recommendations of the Independent Remuneration Panel in respect of 
the Members’ Allowances Scheme for 2024/2025 in order for the Cabinet 
to make appropriate recommendations to Council. 

 
 Cabinet’s recommendations to Council will be set out in a supplementary 

report. 
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